
	

	

 
 
 
Ice House Customers, 
 
 
As of Monday, November 29th, the overflow parking area at the far end of the 
construction site will no longer be available.  Instead, overflow parking will 
be directed to two areas in Foschini Park and a third area on Midtown 
Bridge.  The map on the following page clearly lays out how customers 
should approach parking along with drop-off and pick-up for players/skaters: 
 
Access to the smaller of the two parking areas in Foschini Park can be found 
by turning off of Salem Street (which is a two-way).  Access to the larger of 
the two parking areas in Foschini Park for can be found by turning off of River 
Street and onto East Camden (which is a one-way).   
 
Please note that the smaller parking area can be accessed from both 
directions, but the larger parking area can only be accessed from River St.  
The red arrows indicate the path to take for parking, and the green arrows 
indicate the path to take for pick-up. 
 
Also, as indicated in the map below, a closer parking area on Midtown 
Bridge is now available to all Ice House customers. 
 
While we understand the inconvenience of these current updates, we want to 
excitedly inform you that the covered parking garage across the street will be 
ready/accessible by late Winter/early Spring of 2022.   
 
We thank you greatly ahead of time for following these instructions and for 
your continued support and patience.   
 
 
Ice House Management 
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